Dear Tarentum Council,

My name is JP Marino and I have been a resident of Tarentum for 13yrs and reside at 314 E. 9th Avenue. I am writing you today to request to be considered as a Board Member of the Tarentum Recreation Board. The purpose of my request is because I believe in the growth of Tarentum and want to assist in volunteering my time and efforts in making Tarentum an exciting place for residents to live and grow. I have extensive experience in being on multiple type of community boards throughout Western PA, ranging from Economic Development to Chamber of Commerce and currently serve on 7 boards in multiple communities. I feel that my experience with community work and organizing events could bring value to the goals and initiatives of your board and hope that you will consider me to be a part of your team. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

JP Marino